
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

March 

2022

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by March 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Dear friends,   
I am so excited to bring you an update about the on-going construction of our 4 storeyed building.  When finished, it will have 12 
classrooms and 1 big hall on the top. Construction work was affected by the two lockdowns that were imposed in 2020 and 2021 by 
the Ugandan government.  I am, however, now so happy to report that building works resumed fully in December 2021 and we have 
been able to cast both the suspended slab for the “go down” section and the foundation.  On this site, we do have an existing six 
classroom block that will be the trade school.  I am glad to say that we are soon finishing this building. The remaining work includes 
repairs to the floor, glass fixing, and painting. We have all the needed funds to complete it. The vision from this new direction is to 
expand Omega by adding a secondary school and a trade school. The 4 storeyed building will house a complete secondary school 
running from senior one to senior six.   The trade school will be housed in the 6 classroom block and courses to be offered include 
catering, salon and hairdressing, tailoring and design, motor vehicle mechanics, driving, welding and metal fabrication, carpentry, and 
brick laying. The secondary school students will be allowed to include, in their timetable, short term trainings for a given desired 
course.  This will, at the end of four years of secondary school, allow each student to be fully equipped with a skill. There are 
thousands of students that are unable to continue to college after secondary school level. A skill acquired can allow them to be self-
employed.  I humbly say thank you to all of you for the financial support given and any, in future, towards these needed building 
projects. 
Blessings to you,         …..Pastor Fred Tumwebaze 

Future Trade School positioned next to Secondary School
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